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Attorney Helps Identify Workplace Compliance Issues for
Northern California
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In the SHRM article “5 Workplace Compliance Issues for Northern California” Benjamin Ebbink

helps identify several compliance issues that employers should be aware of. Benjamin says that one

of the main things employers should note is that it is important to stay up to date on issues such as

minimum-wage hikes and predictable scheduling. He says that “keeping up with the local

ordinances can be quite a challenge, and I definitely recommend touching base with counsel."





For the full article and more details on the other compliance issues, visit SHRM.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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